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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On behalf of the whole of the Billingshurst Primary School Community Association (BPSCA) 
committee I would like to welcome all the children and their families who are new to Billingshurst 

Primary. 

 
The start of a new academic year is such an exciting time and we hope that everyone is settling in 
really well. 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce BPSCA.  We are a registered charity of volunteer 
parents and carers who organise events and activities to raise funds for additional resources, 
learning experiences and projects that the school would otherwise be unable to afford. 

 
With the incredible support of our school community and the wider local business community, we 
have been able to raise significant sums of money over many years.  This has enabled us to not 
only support funding of class resources and school trips but has extended to large projects such as 
providing the field trim trail, clock house, redevelopment of the Environmental Area and most 
recently, complete refurbishment of both school libraries.   
 

Your children are lucky enough to be the first to benefit from the brand new KS1 library which was 
completed over the Summer.  We hope they like their new bookmark welcoming them to the 
school and celebrating the new library opening! 
 
We have an invitation for you too to join us outside for coffee/refreshments and cake at 

morning drop off on Wednesday 29th September anytime between 8.30-9.30am 

 
We would love to meet you and if you’re interested in finding out more about what we do, it’s a 
good opportunity to do so.  Our very own Joe Wicks cut out will be making an appearance – it’s 
worth popping along to find out why as he was inspiration behind one of our events last year, plus 
we will have a second-hand uniform rail of items for sale at bargain prices.  We know it’s very 
early in the academic year but it’s an opportunity to grab an extra jumper or items in the next size 
up.   

 
Refreshments are complimentary but if you’d like to make a small donation, we’d really appreciate 
it.  Please feel free to bring your own cup for us to fill or we can provide a disposable one. 

 
Look out next week in your emails for our latest edition of the BPSCA Buzz newsletter where you’ll 
find details of our upcoming activities. 
 

We look forward to seeing you for coffee on Wednesday. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Clare Roberts 
BPSCA Chair 
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